
Saint Paul Catholic Church in Tell City, IN is looking to hire a 
Director of Sacred Music.  

The ideal candidate is a person of faith who has a deep knowledge of the Roman Catholic liturgy and is 
willing to work a flexible schedule requiring weekends and some evenings. The position does not require 
a specialized degree in music, but music ministry experience, or professional credentials, can strengthen 
the application. This director will plan and supervise the music for weekend parish liturgies, holyday or 
other special liturgies, events and funeral services; supervise, schedule and provide support and specific 
training as needed for accompanists; provide formation in liturgical music for the assembly by assuring 
strong leadership and the careful development and teaching of new repertoire; oversee recruitment and 
rehearsal of instrumentalists as needed for parish liturgies, and fulfill any other responsibilities as 
agreed upon by the pastor and the director. This director should be able to teach and work well with 
volunteers, be faithful to the teachings of the Catholic Church and its liturgical directives, exhibit a 
positive attitude and heart for the ministry, and exude a strong desire to foster the Church’s mission. 
This director must be able to understand and to comply with the Archdiocese of Indianapolis Code of 
Conduct and successfully complete a background screening and the Archdiocese of Indianapolis Child 
Safety Training.  We would like the position to be filled by July 2022.  Please email resumes to 
stpaulch@psci.net or mail to Catholic Ministry Center, Music Director Position, 824 Jefferson Street, Tell 
City, IN  47586.  
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